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February 8, 2011

To:

All Interested Parties

Re:

Announcement of Prequalified Bidding for San Bernardino Justice Center
Prequalification of bidders for the San Bernardino Justice Center has been completed.  Bidding is now in progress; please contact Rudolph and Sletten, Inc. at sbjcprequal@rsconst.com for further details.
Rudolph and Sletten, Inc. was awarded this contract through the following solicitation:

Request for Qualifications and Proposals for Preconstruction Services and Construction Management at Risk Services with a Guaranteed Maximum Price for the New San Bernardino Courthouse
RFP Number: OCCM-FY2008-07
More information regarding the original RFQ/P can be found at:

http://www.courtinfo.ca.gov/reference/rfp/preconstsvc-rfp.htm
Sincerely,

S. Pearl Freeman, Senior Project Manager 
Office of Court Construction and Management 
Judicial Council of California - Administrative Office of the Courts 
455 Golden Gate Avenue
San Francisco, CA 94102
